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FISCAL NOTE

No significant fiscal or personnel impact to the Department of Enterprise 
Technology Services.

No significant fiscal or personnel impact to the State Auditor’s Office.

Prepared by:   Dean Temte, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Info. provided by Kirsten Anderson, Enterprise Tech. Services, (307)275-6193; 
Kristi Racines, State Auditor's Office, 777-7831)


